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Missouri Humanities Announces 2023 Signature Series: “Roots & Routes: The Movement
and Settlement of Missourians”

ST. CHARLES, MO– Missouri Humanities’ (MH) 2023 Signature Series, “Roots & Routes: The
Movement and Settlement of Missourians,” will consider the movement of people, both
voluntary and involuntary, and its influence on the cultural heritage, natural environment, and
modern make up of Missouri.

Like other states in the nation, Missouri’s culture, history, and demographics have been
influenced both by people descended from different places across the world as well indigenous
peoples with ancestral ties to this land. This state has also been undeniably transformed by how
various peoples made these movements and by advances in transportation, whether they be on
the river, the railroads, or the highways.

Executive Director, Ashley Beard-Fosnow, reflects on this year’s theme: “I’m always curious to
ask new acquaintances, “Where did your story begin?” or “What journeys of the past inspire
your own?” The theme for this year’s signature series, “Roots & Routes,” will offer Missourians a
platform to discuss our family lineages and highlight genealogical initiatives while also
showcasing the trails and expeditions that have so profoundly shaped our state’s heritage. Dr.
Jon Taylor, Professor of History at the University of Central Missouri, recently told me that the
best onramps for engaging new audiences around history are often their own family or local
histories. This rings true for me and I am eager to incorporate these conversations about the
movements and settlements of Missourians into our comprehensive strategy to make the
humanities a larger part of public life across the state.”

Through both in-person public programming and digital content, MH aims to explore what has
influenced the movement of people into, out of, and within our state, and take a glance at how
both chosen and forced migrations and changes in transportation throughout the state’s history
have shaped Missouri and continue to weave a tapestry of diverse cultures that ultimately define
and redefine this place. For more information, visit www.mohumanities.org/movement.
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Missouri Humanities (MH) is a 501c (3) non-profit organization that promotes a thoughtful, informed, and civil

society through educational public programming and grants to Missouri organizations. MHC is funded through

grants and donations, the National Endowment for the Humanities, and the State of Missouri. For more

information, please visit www.mohumanities.org or follow MH on Facebook and Instagram (@MoHumanites).
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